
The proposed closures of Yakima Valley School and Rainier School 
would be disastrous for the vulnerable Washingtonians who 

reside and are cared for there.

We need to call on legislators to reject these proposed closures and instead 
focus on maintaining and modernizing these vital facilities. Yakima Valley 
School and Rainier School represent a commitment to Washington’s most 

vulnerable citizens—a promise that must not be broken.

Your elected officials have a choice. They can keep vital facilities open by 
asking the wealthiest pay their fair share, or they can let the budget downturn fall on our friends, 
neighbors and family members with developmental and intellectual disabilities. They need to hear 

from you. Reach out directly with the link below 
and add your own message for the greatest 
impact.

Write a letter today in 
support of these critical 

facilities!
Visit http://m.afsc.me/1h4 or 
scan the code to write your 
letter to Governor Ferguson 

and your legislators.

Help Save Rainier and Yakima Valley Schools


